
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Keyon, David
To: Josephine Fong
Cc: Hill, Shannon; Kelly Malinowski; Downtown West Project
Subject: Re: Google Project EIR
Date: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 1:17:20 PM

Hi Josephine,

We can do a call next week.  That way Shannon can attend and be part of the conversation.

Thank you,

David Keyon
Principal Planner, Environmental Review
City of San Jose
(408) 535-7898   david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov

From: Josephine Fong <jfong@baaqmd.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 1:13 PM
To: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Kelly Malinowski <kmalinowski@baaqmd.gov>
Subject: Google Project EIR
 
 

 
Hi David,
 
I received an automatic reply from Shannon that she is currently out of the office until
tomorrow and see that you are listed as the backup. Would you (and Shannon) be available for
a brief call tomorrow or early next week to discuss the Google Project EIR?
 
Thanks,
Josephine
 
Josephine Fong
Bay
Area Air Quality Management District
375 Beale Street, Suite 600, San Francisco, CA 94105
(415) 749-8637 | jfong@baaqmd.gov
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